
 

           

 

Joint PhD in Educational Studies – Land Acknowledgement 

Brock University Land Acknowledgement 
Brock University acknowledges the land on which we gather is the traditional 
territory of the Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabe peoples, many of whom 
continue to live and work here today.  

This territory is covered by the Upper Canada Treaties and is within the land 
protected by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum Agreement. 

Today this gathering place is home to many First Nations, Métis and Inuit 
peoples and acknowledging reminds us that our great standard of living is 
directly related to the resources and friendship of Indigenous people.  

University of Windsor Land Acknowledgement 
The University of Windsor sits on the traditional territory of the Three Fires 
Confederacy of First Nations, which includes the Ojibwa, the Odawa, and the 
Potawatomi. We respect the longstanding relationships with First Nations 
people in this place in the 100-mile Windsor-Essex peninsula and the straits – 
les détroits – of Detroit. 

Lakehead University Land Acknowledgement 
Lakehead University respectfully acknowledges its campuses are located on 
the traditional lands of Indigenous Peoples. Lakehead Thunder Bay is located on 
the traditional lands of the Fort William First Nation, Signatory to the Robinson 
Superior Treaty of 1850. Lakehead Orillia is located on the traditional territory of 
the Anishinaabeg. The Anishinaabeg include the Ojibwe, Odawa, and 
Pottawatomi nations, collectively known as the Three Fires Confederacy. 
Lakehead University acknowledges the history that many nations hold in the 
areas around our campuses, and is committed to a relationship with First 
Nations, Métis, and Inuit Peoples based on the principles of mutual trust, 
respect, reciprocity, and collaboration in the spirit of reconciliation. 


